
From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: 2/9/2011 12:06:54 PM
To: Prosper, Terrie D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Documents on Pipeline Safety Available on CPUC Website: CPUC Information 

Alert

CPUC Information Alert: Documents on Pipeline 
Safety Available on CPUC Website

The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) today published to its 
website documents relating to PG&E pipeline safety, such as past 
audits conducted by the CPUC and reports filed by 
PG&E.

The documents are available at: www.cpuc.ca.qov/PUC/events/110208 docs.htm

The documents 
include:
* Records of the CPUC's 2004, 2006,
2008, and 2010 Audits of PG&E’s Peninsula Division; records of 
the CPUC's 2005 and 2009 Audits of PG&E’s San Francisco Division; 
and records of the CPUC's 2005 and 2008 Audits of PG&E’s 
Hollister-Milpitas Districts.

* The
CPUC's 2007, 2008, and 2009 audits of PG&E’s operation, maintenance, and 
emergency plans.

*CPUC
2010 Audit of PG&E’s Integrity Management Program (this audit is ongoing and will not be considered
closed until the CPUC is satisfied that each item in the audit has been
addressed).

* Four
sets of reports filed by PG&E with the CPUC and/or the U.S. Department of Transportation, Pipeline
and
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Hazardous Materials Safety Administration (PHMSA).

Please let me 
know if you have any 
questions.

Terrie

**************************************************
Terrie Prosper 
Director, News & Public 
Information Office 
California Public Utilities 
Commission
Press Line: (415) 703-1366
Visit the CPUC on: Twitter | Face book
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